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Employers Invited To Participate In March 10 Job Fair 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – Employers are invited to participate in an upcoming job fair on March 10 from 9 a.m. to 2 
p.m. at the Crown Expo Center, 1960 Coliseum Dr., in Fayetteville. 
 
The Cumberland County Department of Social Services Work First Program is partnering with the Cumberland 
County Public Library and Information Center, City of Fayetteville, Fayetteville Technical Community College, 
Public Works Commission, Beasley Broadcast Group and Hardee’s to present the award-winning “March to 
Work” Job Fair. The event is free and open to the public.  
 
The job fair provides a great opportunity for employers to find new employees as well as advertise their 
businesses. In the past, the “March to Work” event has attracted thousands of job seekers. There will be 105 
booths available. Human Resource professionals will be available to review resumes for job seekers. Booth 
space is free and equipped with wireless Internet access. Electrical access for booth space is available for a $25 
fee. 
 
The job fair will also feature an Internet Job Café hosted by the Cumberland County Public Library to help job 
seekers submit online job applications during the event.  The Internet Job Café earned the Best Practice Award 
from the Social Services Institute last year. 
 
For more information and to sign up for a booth, contact Toni Wright-Harris at 910-677-2151 or Robert Relyea 
at 910-677-2222. Please respond by Feb. 25 as spaces will fill up quickly. If you require electrical access, make 
your request known when you reserve your space. Payment for electrical access must be received by March 2.  
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